
Mary Simun 

 

 

30 September 2020 

Karen Nakamura 

And City Clerk 

RBPL 

301 N. PCH 

RB, CA 90277 

Dear Karen Nakamura, 

It is with regret that I submit my resignation from the RB Library Commission. I enjoyed living in 

Redondo for more than twenty years but was forced to relocate when the house I was renting was sold. 

I will still be involved in the Friends organization, but unfortunately, I no longer meet the criteria to 

serve on the Commission.  

Thank you for all your communications and for always being willing to explain to me how things work in 

the Library system. 

I love the RBPL and plan to keep working with you, even during CovidTimes. 

Sincerely, 

Mary Simun 

Library Commissioner 




